
 
 

 
 
                      Circular 07, 2022                                                          
 
                      Dear Parents,                                                                                                     July 15, 2022 
 

• The Open Day for FA - I for Classes I to X will be held tomorrow, Saturday, July 

16, 2022  from 8⸱30 am to 12⸱00 noon. Parents are requested to follow the 

given slot for the Open day.  

• Parents will not be able to meet the teachers and check the answer sheets after 

the          Open Day. Therefore, kindly ensure that you attend the Open Day 

without fail. Students    who accompany the parents must come in Saturday 

Uniform. I request the PARENTS             to attend the Open Day and not the 

relations or others.    

• Those who wish to communicate their concerns to the Principal in writing may 

kindly     drop their message in the suggestion box placed in the lobby area in 

the School. Don’t forget to mention the name of the child, class and division.      

• Those who want to give order for the additional uniform can pay the amount in 

the School Office.  

• Those who have not yet paid the First Installment of School Fees are requested 

to clear the dues before they proceed to the Class for the Open Day.  

• The School Office will open at 8⸱00 am on all Open Days.  

 

                Thank you and God bless you !  

 

                       

                  Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                      Principal 
 

 
 

 
 


